
ParentMail Communication of 22 September 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Unsure of what options are available to your child next year? Adviza is holding the 
following Live Parent Webinars to inform parents and students on their next steps: 
  
Year 11: Post 16 Options – Wednesday 4th October 2023 – 6pm to 7pm (Suitable for 
Year 11 students) 
Year 8/9: Choosing GCSE Options – Wednesday 10th January 2024 – 6pm to 7pm 
(Suitable for Year 8/9 students) 
Year 12 Options – Wednesday 13th March 2024 – 6pm to 7pm (Suitable for Year 12 
students) 
Year 10: Post 16 Options – Wednesday 27th March 2024 – 6pm to 7pm (Suitable for 
Year 10 students) 
  
Bookings are free and can be made via the Events page on the Careers Portal now. 
  
If you require any further details, please email: careersguidance@adviza.org.uk 
 
Kind regards 
The Buckingham School 
 

https://www.adviza.org.uk/Pages/Events/Site/careers-guidance-for-you/Category/events
mailto:careersguidance@adviza.org.uk

